
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 1st, 2024 

Contact: 
Heidi Kuklis 
Executive Director 
402-336-2406 
heidi@ncdhd.ne.gov  
 

Public Meeting Notice: NCDHD Board of Health Meetings 

North Central District Health Department’s Board of Health will hold two separate open session 
meetings at NCDHD located at 422 E Douglas St. O’Neill, NE on Friday, Aug 9th, 2024. The public hearing 
on the proposed 24-25 annual budget will begin at 10:30a. The public is invited to provide comment in 
accordance with state statutes (§13-506).  The general business meeting will immediately follow. 
Current agendas are available at the NCDHD office.   
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